On September 17, 2007, Debra Robinson made the following request regarding item # G4-Agreement with United Way of Palm Beach County, Inc

REQUEST: 
Do these dollars include the analysis performed by Chapin Hall?
RESPONSE:  
No.  The District’s ECCI contract with United Way of Palm Beach County does not include money for the contract with the Chapin Hall Center for Children at the University of Chicago.
 

Barbara Terembes on behalf of Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
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